
Safer Internet Day at Hill House 2025 
 

On February 11th Hill House marked Safer Internet Day - the UK’s biggest celebration of online 

safety 

Each year there is a different focus and this year’s theme was; 

 

 

 

A whole variety of different activities took place throughout the day to celebrate Safer Internet Day. 

This very much formed part of the ongoing work to teach young people at Hill House how to stay 

safe on line 

Activities included; 

 

 A range of interactive games such as `Spot the Scam` and `Safe and Not Safe` 

 Poster making 

 Scenarios to navigate 

 Mindfulness colouring 

 Internet Safety songs and stories 

 End of the day `Emotion Reflection` - exploring `something I saw online had made me 

upset` 

 

The day provided such valuable opportunities to raise awareness and to promote the safe, 

responsible and positive use of digital technology 

 

                                        



 

 

        

 

 

                            

 


